Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 2/26/2001


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents: Edwards Dam Removal: One Year Later.
Speakers:
Dave Courtemanche, Department of Environmental Protection, Michael Jones, Aardvark Outfitters, Rob Dudley, USGS, Mark DesMeules, State Planning Office
When:

Wednesday, March 21 at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, March 21st at 7:00 p.m. in the Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick for the sixth presentation in FOMB’s 2000-2001 Speaker Series entitled, Edwards Dam Removal: One Year Later.

The speakers for the evening will compare the expectations to the reality of the Edwards Dam removal.  Discussions may include changes observed in fish populations, community and economic impact, channel configuration and more.

The Speaker Series typically takes place on the third Wednesday of every month, October to May. On April 18th FOMB’s chairman, Ed Friedman, will discuss the results of using fresh water mussels to monitor PCBs and Dioxins in the Kennebec.

The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program and Enterprise Farms, with valuable door prizes donated by Patagonia. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2000-2001 Speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

